
 
 

 

1 February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The new SIMS Parent app has been sent to all parents who have completed the required forms. You 
should have received a registration email from noreply@sims.co.uk containing a unique invitation 
code. If you have sent in a completed form and you have not received an invite, please check your 
Spam or Junk folder before contacting the School. 
 
Remember, you may be required to create a Microsoft or Google account in order to sign up for the 
app if you do not already have one. Full details for how to do this are attached to this email. 
 
When you sign into Parents App, if your child is in Years 8 – 10, you should find a copy of their 
homework timetable under the reports section of the App. This is alongside other features such as 
their attendance, conduct and achievement points and school timetable. 
 
If you have not yet registered for SIMS Parent app and would like to do so, please check your email 
account for previous emails from Glenlola for more details.  
For any questions about the Parents App then you can contact the School using; 
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk or on 02891 475340.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr S Robinson 
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